
Dear Families,

As summer approaches, we are all looking forward to spending time with family and

friends. Our goal is to help our students find the right balance between enjoying

vacation and dedicating time to keeping their reading and math skills sharp.

We are providing you with reading and math resources that students can use at

home to prepare for the next school year. While these resources are optional, we

encourage students to take full advantage and return them in the fall to be

recognized for work well done!

Students Entering Grades 1-4 Reading

Students may choose one or all of the following:

● grade specific bingo boards from Lexia

● reading log to list titles read

● Lexia, iReady (entering grades 3-8)

Students Entering Grade 5 Reading

Resources:

● Summer Learning Webpage (Found on the HPS website)

Students Entering Grades 1-5 Mathematics

You will find a Mathematics Calendar full of fun-filled activities that will

strengthen your child’s math skills and promote mathematical reasoning. Working

on these activities along with iReady will prepare your child for a great year in the

fall.

In order to create options that motivate students as well as to maintain a strong

home-school connection, we have created a Summer Learning Webpage that

contains math and reading activities, apps, websites, and grade-specific book

choices. This link is also available on our HPS website.

We hope that amid your summer break, you might also spend some time with your

child exploring new books and playing some fun math games. We encourage you to

continue to include reading as an activity that is part of your daily routine.

Have a well-deserved summer break and thank you for your support!

-Hanover Instructional Support Team

https://sites.google.com/hanoverschools.org/summer-learning/elementary-home-page
https://sites.google.com/hanoverschools.org/summer-learning/elementary-home-page

